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LTC Update: 

• Adenosine Triphosphate (ATP) Luminometers Training 
• Enhanced Barrier Precautions Educational Resource 
• Notice of Transfer or Discharge Request for Hearing 
• Area 7 Supervisor 

 
Adenosine Triphosphate (ATP) Luminometers Training 
 
Effective July 31, a training webinar will be conducted every Wednesday at 2:30 p.m. EST 

for facilities that have received ATP machines. We encourage Directors of Nursing, 

Assistant Directors of Nursing, Infection Preventionists, Environmental Services, and 

other staff of your choice to attend the training. 

  

You can select your date and register here: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/rt/3116037283656238942. 

 

There is also a recorded version, available here: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/8561316943786737754 

 

For more information about the delivery and receipt of the ATP machines, see the Long-

term Care Newsletter 2024-14. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Fallon Marsh at fallon@hygiena.com. 

 
Enhanced Barrier Precautions Educational Resource 
 
In collaboration with Viven Health, Qsource is providing a free, interactive educational 

model to aid in reducing the spread of multidrug resistant organisms. Available for all 

staff, this short program covering enhanced barrier precautions is: 

• Scenario-based for survey preparation;  
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• Conveniently accessible on cellphone, tablet, or computer; and 

• Intended to help a facility adhere to CMS guidance. 

 

Click here to register or scan the QR code below.  

 

 
 

For more information, contact Natasha Dickinson at: n.dickinson@vivenhealth.com 

 
 
Notice of Transfer or Discharge Request for Hearing 
 
When appealing an involuntary transfer or discharge, please ensure your residents or 

their responsible parties are using the most current Notice of Transfer or Discharge 

Request for Hearing form (State Form 49831) and that the Notice of Transfer or 

Discharge form (State Form 49669) is attached with their request. This will help ensure a 

faster and smoother process for the Office of Administrative Law Proceedings, facilities, 

and your residents.  

 

For more information, your residents and their families can be directed to the IDOH 

Resident Transfer and Discharge Information Center. They will find links to download the 

correct forms and answers to frequently asked questions.  

 
 
Area 7 Supervisor 
 
Amanda Garrison is the supervisor for Area 7 (east central Indiana). You can find the 

names of all the area supervisors, their contact information, and a map of the areas each 

supervisor covers here.  
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